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USCIS Continues to Expand Digital Delivery of FOIA Requests
We are introducing the second phase of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Immigration Records
SysTem (FIRST), which will allow all FOIA requestors to track their requests through a USCIS online
account and receive their documents digitally. During the first phase, requestors reported that they
could easily login to their account and download their documents.

Phase two now allows all FOIA requestors to create a USCIS online account, track their cases, and
receive their responses electronically.

Until this new system is fully operational, requestors must continue filing their FOIA requests through
the current process (by mail, fax, or email). When fully implemented, FIRST will allow online
submission, online case management, and digital delivery for all USCIS FOIA requests.

This digital delivery process will save time, improve efficiency, and eliminate potential errors that can
occur with manually issuing a CD.
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